
 

 

 
20th August 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you are probably aware from the national news, the exam board Pearson, 
informed all schools yesterday at 4.30 pm to withdraw all Btec results following 
concerns on their accuracy.     
 
To do this, we have had to amend the pupils’ results slips and re-scan them for email 
and post.  This has resulted in the delay in the publication of all results for our pupils 
which is hugely frustrating for us all, but particularly our Year 11 pupils. 
 
Following the text sent out last night, the results for all qualifications, including 
GCSE, will be sent out later this morning. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
D Callaghan 
Headteacher 


